News article 

Pacific Hydraulics – Toowoomba Branch Relocation

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Pacific Hydraulics Toowoomba branch will be relocating to Shed 3/78 Carrington Rd, Toowomba from 24th of April 2017.

Contact details will remain unchanged and customers can find the same experienced staff at our new location. Any work already underway will continue without interruption or delay. 

We look forward to continuing to provide our Toowoomba customers with the same level of expertise and customer service from our new location. For more information regarding this relocation, please feel free to contact the branch on 07 4634 2477.
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